

MOSCOW CENTRE WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87 FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

INFO@WANOMC.RU

Nº MC-18/ 12 19 05 September 2018

Pages 1

To:

Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Bushehr NPP President and CEO

Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC Representative at Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO-MC 2019 Action Plan. Training and Development Program

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be advised that WANO Moscow Center will be holding the Actions Taken by Member Plants to Minimize Reactor Scrams Workshop from 03-06 December 2018 per WANO-MC Action Plan. The venue of the event is Moscow (Russia), WANO-MC office, 25 Ferganskaya Street, 15th floor of the VNIIAES building.

A Workshop announcement and registration form are posted on the WANO-MC Website at www.new.wanomc.ru. We would appreciate it very much if you would delegate one specialist to take part in the Workshop. It is required as a condition of participation that a delegated specialist should make a presentation on the Workshop topic.

A completed registration form should be forwarded to our Workshop at lukianenko@wanomc.ru, tatarinova@wanomc.ru before November 06, 2018. To support simultaneous interpretation, the presentations are requested to be sent before November **16, 2018**.

Accommodation costs during the Workshop will be borne by WANO-MC, while transportation costs and per diem are to be covered by the dispatching organizations.

Yours sincerely, Vasily Aksenov

Director, WANO Moscow Centre